
May 2019  

To: All Eighth Grade Parents 

Re: 8th Grade End of Year Activities  

 

Dear Martin Class of 2019 Parents,  

 

Congratulations! It’s hard to believe that there are only a few weeks left in our school year. We are 

looking forward to sending our eighth-graders off in style, and there are several ways that you can help to 

support these efforts.   

 

TESTING: Martin is still looking for hall monitors. To volunteer, please email Ms. West at 

RWest@wcpss.net. We are also accepting donations of healthy snacks and earphones or earbuds for online 

testing. Please bring donated items to the office by May 29. 

 

DANCE: The theme this year is “Starry, Starry Night”. If you would like to help decorate or provide 

christmas lights, please contact Ms. Gibson at ​SGibson3@wcpss.net​. We are also accepting donations of 

water bottles, pre-packaged snacks, and fun size candy. Permission forms will be distributed in 

homerooms on June 3 and will be returned at the door of the dance.  Cost for the dance is $10.00 (if this 

cost is prohibitive to your attendance, please see Ms. Harrington for other arrangements by June 6). 

Please bring donated items to the office by June 7 at 2:00PM.  

 

SERVICE PROJECT: 8th Grade day of service will be held June 10. Check in with your homeroom 

teacher to learn more about your child’s project. Parent volunteers are needed to make this day a success. 

Projects will occur from 8:45-11:00 AM. If you would like more information, check out the sign up genius: 

http://bit.ly/MMSDayofService18​. Please reach out to Ms. Harrington at ​DHarrington@wcpss.net​ for more 

information. We are also seeking canned food donations.  

 

SPRING FLING: This is our last send off for eighth-graders. This day includes pizza, snacks, and a DJ!  

 

In order to make  these events possible, we are asking for contributions from each of our eighth grade 

students. Thank you for your support! 

 

 

The Martin Middle School PTA  

✂--------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please fill out the form below and return it to your student’s homeroom teacher by June 5. Or, visit 

https://squareup.com/store/MartinMiddleSchoolPTA​ to make your contribution online. Be sure to include 

your student’s name and homeroom teacher. 

 

Student name: __________________________________________________________________________ 

Homeroom Teacher:______________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________ Spring Fling contribution (suggested $10 contribution).   

 

_________ 8th Grade Dance tickets ($10 each) 

 

_________ I’d like to donate for another student in the amount of  __________ 
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